
 
Parents Collaboration  

Date : 04/ 08/ 2023 

“Parents are a child’s first and most important teachers.” 

With the aim to involve parents in the learning journey of our pre-primary children, we had 
the privilege of welcoming a parent, Mrs. Lata Chudasama, to the morning assembly. We 
invited her to share her passion for dancing and collaborate with the students and teachers 
to create a special dance performance. 
 
The joy and enthusiasm displayed by the students during the dance were truly                   
heart-warming. The teachers were also actively involved, joining the children on stage to 
create a seamless and memorable performance. 
 
The morning assembly concluded with a round of applause and appreciation for Mrs. Lata’s 
valuable contribution. Director APSM, Ms. Ami Shah and staff expressed their gratitude for 
her involvement, recognizing the positive influence it had on the school's atmosphere.      
Mrs. Lata’s involvement was a testament to the power of collaboration between the school 
and parents in nurturing a holistic learning environment. 
 

 
 
 



 

 
 
 

 
 


